
 
November 13, 2019 
 
Ms. Emma Best   via email: 83107-58478637@requests.muckrock.com 
 
RE: FOIA No. 2020-IGFP-00084 
 
Dear Ms. Best: 
 
This responds to your November 12 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the Office of 
Inspector General (OIG) for a listing of all OIG investigations closed during either calendar or 
fiscal year 2014. 
 
From the electronic database maintained by the Office of Investigations, we ran a report of all 
cases closed between October 1, 2013 (the beginning of fiscal year 2014) until December 31, 
2014 (the end of the calendar year).  
 
We determined this report, listing 4,611 cases, is appropriate for release without redaction; a 
copy is attached. 
 
As our FOIA program continues to evolve, we are encouraging requesters to submit requests, 
with all attachments, via email at foia@uspsoig.gov. Additionally, this speeds up our ability to 
conduct a search for responsive documents and issue our final determination. Please update our 
contact information in your system to reflect this address. 
 
If you have questions regarding the processing of this request, you may contact me and/or the 
FOIA Public Liaison at 703-248-2410. You may also contact the Office of Government 
Information Services (OGIS) at the National Archives and Records Administration to inquire 
about the FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is: Office of 
Government Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration, Room 2510, 
8601 Adelphi Road, College Park, Maryland 20740-6001, e-mail at ogis@nara.gov; telephone at 
202-741-5770; toll free at 1-877-684-6448; or facsimile at 202-741-5769. 
 
Since this constitutes a full grant of your request, we are closing your file.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Robert Fullerton 
Manager – FOIA, Policy, and Records 
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